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Heller Fights to Improve Water Levels in Nevada

(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke on the Senate floor, urging his colleagues to support the Reid-Heller Drought Amendment #3805 to the Energy and Water Appropriations Bill (H.R.2028). The amendment supports innovative water conservation projects in the Colorado River Basin and compensates reductions in water use in order to create additional water in the Colorado River system. The amendment was overwhelmingly approved by the Senate. 
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Background: 
Senator Heller has championed this issue in the past and was the lead Republican on the Feinstein-Heller Emergency Drought Relief Act (S.2198), which unanimously passed the Senate on May 22, 2014 and was enacted into law. This legislation provided federal and state water agencies flexibility to deliver water where it is most needed during the West's historic drought.  

Included in this legislation was an important provision aimed at increasing water levels in reservoirs in the Colorado River Basin, including Lake Mead. Increasing water levels at Lake Mead is important for the Las Vegas Valley' water supply and the efficient generation of hydropower at the Hoover Dam.
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